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The correction should be in the March 25 announcement.To:	Jim Goslee/ARRBcc:	Jeremy Gunn/ARRB, Kevin 

Tiernan/ARRB From:	Douglas Horne/ARRB   Date:	03/13/98 09:43:48 AMSubject:	Potential Army Appeal of 

Board DeterminationThe Board voted 5-0 to rescind its vote of Feb 17, 1998 to release in full document # 198-

10005-10016, the Army document on A-66, and to allow the Army (INSCOM) to provide more evidence in 

support of its desired postponements.I called Major Morris this morning at (301) 677-2007 and informed him 

of the news, and he was appreciative.  He understands that the Board WILL reconsider this issue at the April 

13, 1998 meeting.  So Jim, you do NOT have to call Major Morris.Kevin, since its too late to prevent publication 

of the Federal Register notice that announced the Board Determination to "open in full," I guess we need to 

publish a correction.  Jerrie has given me copies of the notation voting forms, and they are all dated March 12, 

1998.Thanks to all for your help.  
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